
 

Meet your teacher! 
 

In your new classroom… 

In our classroom, there are lots of resources that will help support your learning.  

You can have monitor jobs in the classroom and school to help keep our space tidy, organised 
and running smoothly. If you are creative, you could be an art monitor!  

You will feel safe and cared for in Year Six and I cannot wait to go with you on the journey.  

 

About me 
I have been a teacher for 17 years and I have taught mostly Year 6. It is a great year group to 
be in and I have always liked it. I enjoy spending weekends with my three children and 
husband who is a teacher too. I would love to have more time to read as it can transport you 
anywhere!  

I really look forward to finding out about you in Year 6.  

 
 
 

Hello! I’m Jess and I am very excited to be your Year Six 
teacher in September. We, of course, already know 
each other but I am really looking forward to becoming 
a part of Tiger Class and finding out more about you.  

Year 6 is a really exciting year where we have the 
chance to draw together and extend all of your learning 
from primary school in preparation for your transition 
to secondary school. Although we work hard, there are 
still lots of opportunities to have fun including brilliant 
topics and class books, amazing trips including our PGL 
Camp and our summer production.  

 

 


